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COUNTIES WITH
IN-PERSON
CLASSES

Berkeley/Morgan/
Jefferson
Cabell/Wayne
Greenbrier/Summers
Kanawha/Boone/Clay
Hardy/Grant/ Mineral
Harrison/Taylor/
Doddridge
Jackson/Roane
Logan/Mingo
Mercer/Monroe
Monongalia/Marion
Nicholas

Ohio/Marshall/Weirton

Putnam/Lincoln
Raleigh/Fayette
Upshur/Barbour
Wood/Wirt

TIPS FOR SUCCESS

Students, particularly new students, often ask what they need to do to be
successful in ACDS. So, we want to share the advice we most commonly
give when asked that question.

#1- Complete all homework assignments accurately and on time. Late
and missing homework assignments are the most common reason
students do not complete a semester. It is important that students
understand the assignments and take time to do them well. All
assignments must be submitted by week 13 to complete the semester.
#2 - Come to classes on time every week. Being in class is critical to the
ACDS program. Only one absence is excused, after that one all absences
result in a loss of points. Missed time for arriving late and leaving early
are counted toward an absence.

#3 - Focus...don't multitask. Recent research shows that most of us
aren't really as good at multitasking as we think we are. You may find
remembering information easier if you set specific time aside to focus
only on your notes, assignments, and lesson material rather than trying
to do this while also doing other tasks.

#4 - Ask questions if you don't understand an assignment or aren't sure
of something. Your instructor is available to answer questions and explain
information in ways that you can understand. If you aren't comfortable
asking questions in front of the class, you can always meet with your
instructor before or after class, send them an email, text, or even give
them a call.

PEER SUPPORT

One of the most beneficial parts of the ACDS program, are the
relationships students build with each other. Everyone in class works with
young children, and everyone can relate to the challenges and
celebrations in the early childhood field. It is comforting to know that your
peers are experiencing similar situations. Students are encouraged to
support each other and share ideas to help each other through work
challenges and daily frustrations. Take time to build relationships with
classmates, they could become your life long friends.
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